
K/6P
Students in K/6P have made a fantastic start to term 2, embracing and

adjusting to new routines in the classroom. They have particularly enjoyed

hands-on activities in literacy and Mathematics. In literacy lessons, students

were actively engaging with a variety of texts, including picture books and

informational texts. In maths, we have been learning to solve problems at

our own levels. We have also been learning patterns and positions. Students

have enjoyed art lessons, and their creativity is flourishing as they are

learning to express their ideas visually. 


